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For Immediate Release

MICHIGAN RADIO STATION DESIGNATED FOR HEARING 
SURRENDERS LICENSE

Surrender Follows Commission Issuance of Hearing Designation Order  --

WASHINGTON, August 16, 2017 –On August 3, 2017, the Federal Communications 
Commission adopted a Hearing Designation Order regarding the pending license renewal 
application of radio station WRAX(FM) in Lake Isabella, Michigan. The station had only 
operated one day each year since it was initially licensed seven years ago.  Apparently in 
response to the order, the station’s licensee, Radioactive, LLC, has surrendered the license to the 
Commission.  The Media Bureau has deleted the station’s call sign and dismissed the pending 
license renewal application.  The now-vacant allotment will be available in a future auction of 
FM broadcast construction permits.
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This is an unofficial announcement of Commission action.  Release of the full text of a Commission order constitutes
official action.  See MCI v. FCC, 515 F.2d 385 (D.C. Cir. 1974).


